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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

Interoperability Language Added to Provider Manuals
(Medicaid, Medicare, Marketplace)

As of July 2022, Molina Healthcare’s provider manuals for all lines of business have been
updated to include language regarding interoperability. The updated manuals have been posted
to Molina’s public website.

1. You will find interoperability language added to page 1 of the Medicare Provider Manual
located here:

ttps://www.molinahealthcare.com/~/media/Molina/PublicWWebsite/PDF/Providers/commo |
n/medicare/provider-manual-wa.pdf |

2. You will find interoperability language added to page 1 Marketplace Provider Manual
located here ] https://www.molinamarketplace.com/marketplace/wa/en- |

us/Providers/~/media/Molina/PublicVWebsite/PDF/Providers/wa/marketplace/manual/2022
-Provider-Manual-WA-Marketplace.pdf

3. You will find interoperability language added to page 162 of the Medicaid Provider
Manual located here: htips://www.molinahealthcare.com/- |

media/Molina/PublicWebsite/PDF/Providers/wa/Medicaid/manual/2022-Medicaid-
Provider-Manual.pdf

Thank you for serving Molina members.
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